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Detroit
2000 Secesc Ave

Ecison saw%e-
May 25, 1979
EF2-46,144

Mr. G. Fiorelli, Chief
Reactor Construction and
Engineering Support Branch
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Mr. Fiorelli:

Subject: 10CFR50.55(e) Deficiency Report on Var:.ation
In Properties of Class lE Cable Jacketing

Reference: Letter, EF2-41,417 of March 22, 1978,
Edward Hines to James G. Keppler

The purpose of this letter is to provide a record of the telephone
conversation held between Mr. R. W. Barr of Detroit Edison and
Mr. H. S. Phillips of your organization on April 19, 1978. In

th at telephone conversation, the Nucles: Regulatcry Commission
was notified that the variation in insulation thickness on IE
cable jacketing had been determined to be non-reportable per
10CFR50.55(e). This item had been previously reported to your
organization as a reportable item on February 27, 1978.

This letter cocolies with the request of Mr. H. S. Phillips of
your o ganization to provide a written record cf the determination
of non-reportability,since a written interim report on this problem
was submitted.

Si.tcerely yours,

. ). ). $ tu.k .; L c|' * *

.

W. J . Fahrner
P: oject Manager
Errico Fermi Unit 2
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ec: Mr. John G. Davis , Acting Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 2356 045
Division of Reactor Inspection Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555
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